
Focus Group Camera Club

November 8, 2011 - Meeting Minutes

Vice-President Tim Slaven called the meeting to order at 7:35.
 

There were 22 members and 4 guests in attendance.
 

The normal order of conducting business was reordered so that the program could be presented before conduct-
ing club business.
 

John Garofalo introduced the program for the evening. The program was  “From Ordinary to Extraordinary “ 
presented by Awake the Light Photo Tours and Workshops.
 

The business meeting was called to order at the conclusion of the program

Old Business
 

Ken Hitchens, club treasure, gave the treasures report and stated that six members were yet to pay their dues for 
the current year. He was going to contact the six to remind them of FGCC dues policy.

New Business
 

Bill Billings is trying to pull together a seminar on pricing and selling your photographs. Contact Bill if inter-
ested. He is also lacking a venue to hold the seminar. 

Exhibit Committee
 

Linda Warfield needs the number of prints that members are planning to exhibit at the Richmond Library.
 

The Stewart School exhibit is still planned for the first of next year.
 

The Capital One exhibit will be coming down shortly.

Program Committee
 

Tim Slaven said that the December program will be “ Art in Nature” presented by Victoria Dye
 

Twelve members contributed to tonight’s roundtable. Tim also indicated that the next assigned subject for 
roundtable was “Mountains”.
 

Members will be limited to showing 5 images during the roundtable due to the large number of submission that 
have been received in the past. The board will review the limit of 5 to see if it remains applicable.
 

The brown bag orientation will occur during the December meeting.
 

Mr. Ron Ratcliff presented his images to the club prior to joining the FGCC. The club members present were 
pleased with his presentation.
 

The meeting was adjourned at 9:20 PM.

Submitted for approval by: Larry Runyon


